
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/21/2020 09:32:56 AM

To:  Stephen Dawson <stephen.dawson@lacity.org>

Cc:  Daniel Schneidereit <Daniel.Schneidereit@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Joint Hearing
 

Hi Stephen,

Apologies - our admin clerk sent out the staff reports. I've let her know. Daniel on the invite for next Wednesday's hearing.

Thank you!

On Fri, Aug 21, 2020 at 8:28 AM Stephen Dawson <stephen.dawson@lacity.org> wrote:
Good morning, Mindy.  I just forwarded Daniel, the Staff Report for the Hollywood Center
Project.  He was not on the invite list for the recent Wed. Aug. 19 virtual meeting (6220 W.
Yucca) project.  Please check and verify that Daniel Schneidereit (copied) is included in all
Hollywood Center Project communication.

Hope all's well with you. We appreciate all your efforts during this health crisis.
Many thanks to you and all at City Planning!
Respectfully,

Stephen Dawson
Engineering Geologist II
Grading Division

On Fri, Jul 31, 2020 at 1:59 PM Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Stephen,

Thank you for letting me know. I will do that now.

Regards,

On Fri, Jul 31, 2020 at 8:38 AM Stephen Dawson <stephen.dawson@lacity.org> wrote:
Good morning, Mindy.  Received your Google Meet invite.  Please remove me from the list. 
Instead, kindly include Daniel Schneidereit who is the geologist for the project (copied). 
Thank you.  Take care.

Stephen Dawson
Engineering Geologist II
Grading Division

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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